Costa Rica

Communication of 3.III.1995:


The Instituto Costarricense de Electricidad announces that on 30 March 1994 the national telephone numbering plan of Costa Rica changed from six to seven digits. For most subscribers, the change meant adding a new digit at the beginning of the old number. For 15% of subscribers, however, the change was slightly greater, involving a change in the first two or three digits of the existing number. The last four digits have not been modified. Telephone numbers for special services remain unchanged, and have three digits.


If you wish to receive a copy of the table for converting telephone numbers (Tabla de Conversión de números telefónicos de 6 dígitos a 7 dígitos) please contact Fax No. +506 2317912.

